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Dear NSW Parliament,  

Please pass Mark Latham's bill that reforms the NSW Anti-Discrimination Board to reject 

vexatious and frivolous complaints, and to reject complaints against people with brain damage.  

As pointed out by Mark Latham himself in his speech 

(https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/Hansard/Pages/HansardFull.aspx#/DateDisplay/HANS

ARD-1820781676-81469/HANSARD-1820781676-81481) the NSW ADB seems to have gone 

out of control, with the way it regularly and questioningly accepts complaints from serial litigant 

Garry Burns against people who are brain damaged, live outside of NSW, and those who are 

exempt from the NSW Anti-Discrimination Act. This is tantamount to abuse of power, not to 

mention a waste of much public resources and must stop.  

Please pass Mark Latham's bill. 


